


Welcome to Wakefield!
I would like to welcome you all to this, our twelfth show in 
Wakefield.

There have been many ups and downs over the past twelve 
years, since the first show at the Cedar Court, organised in 
thirteen weeks, which ended up taking over the entire hotel.

Now we are looking to the future with the first full release of 
RISC OS 6, which is expected to be on retail sale as part of 
the Select scheme at the show.

Another long standing attraction at the show is of course the 
charity stall, which allows redundant equipment to be recycled, 
and through your kind support the stall has raised thousands of 
pounds, primarily for the Wakefield Hospice. A big thank-you 
is due both to those who donated items and to everyone who 
purchased something from the stall.

The show would be nothing without the valuable support of 
volunteer members of the Wakefield RISC OS Computer Club 
who have given up their time to organise, prepare and run the 
show this weekend. I would therefore like to say a big thank-
you to every one of them for their support.

Of course, we need also to thank all our sponsors who have 
given generously to help make the Wakefield Show possible 
again. They are listed opposite, and once again deserve a big 
thank-you for their support.

We hope you all enjoy your visit to the show! 

Chris Hughes — Show Organiser



Show Information
Catering Drinks, sandwiches and snacks will be available throughout 

the day in the bar area. Restaurant and bar food will be 
available from 12 noon onwards.

Admission Visitors may leave the hall and return as often as required. 
Please retain your show ticket to enable re-admission.

Show Organisers Throughout the day, the show organisers can be contacted at 
the WROCC stand, by the main entrance to the hall.

Thanks to our Sponsors
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